


BLUE CLASS

Blue Class started back on Monday with some
Halloween fun. We had a pumpkin to carve
and some of us helped to scoop out its messy
innards. We have enjoyed seeing it lit up over
the week. We had ‘What’s in my Cauldron?’ at
Bucket Time and guessed and signed the
animals inside the witch’s cauldron when we
heard their noises. Over the week, we have
explored the props and played this game in
small groups. In Messy Play, we made Cloud
Dough which looked rather ghostly. We are
learning to play together and having more and
more fun with our friendships as we get to
know each other.



PLATINUM CLASS

Hi everyone, we started this term with a day full of Halloween activities, such
as designing the pumpkins, exploring the pumpkin flesh and listening to
stories. In addition, we are continuing with our Community Awareness trips,
this time we went to have a snack at the Asda Cafe and we had a look at toys.






